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Election for the School Council 

 

Parents ! 

When you elect your representatives  

for the School Council, 

 you  take part in the school’s life. 

 

 

In a few weeks, as parents, you will have to elect your representatives for the School Council.  

 

They play an essential role.  

The School Council is set up for one year. There are regular meetings, and the members give 
advice, transmit your ideas and your questions on the school’s life. 

 

 

Who can vote? 

Every parent can vote. They have only one vote, whatever the number of the children in the 
same school. 

 

 

Who can run? 

All those who can vote can run. 
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The ................................... vote. 

 

 

To vote 

You have two possibilities: 

 

Vote at the school on the day of the election.  

There is a poll station (you can check the time at the school). 

 

The postal vote: in that case, you vote with envelopes which must reach the school  

through your child before the poll station closes. In order to do this, you must put ONLY  

ONE vote (you must not write anything on it) into the small color envelope, which you  

will get at the school.  

You must not write anything on that envelope either. 

Then you must put it into the larger, white envelope. 

     At the back of this white envelope, indicate: 

         your last name, first name 

         address, and then put your signature. 

 

 

Each parent (mother and father) can vote.  

 
 


